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July 1212019
Sent By Electronic Mail, RESS Electronic Filing and Courier

Ms. Kirsten Walli
Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
27-2300 Yonge Street
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: EPCOR Natural Gas Limited Partnership (“ENGLP”)
Southern Bruce Project Leave to Construct Application
Ontario Energy Board File Number: EB-2018-0263 - Decision and Order

Pursuant to Schedule B — Conditions of Approval, Section 2(b)(i), of the Decision and Order in this
proceeding, this letter is ENGLP’s notice in writing to the Ontario Energy Board of the commencement of
construction of the natural gas system to service the Southern Bruce Municipalities. ENGLP will
commence construction on July 15, 2019.

Sincerely,

ﬁ/w&%W

Bruce Brandell

Director, Commercial Services
EPCOR Utilities Inc.
bbrandell@epcor.com

(780) 412-3720




